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The purpose of this report is to seek appointment of the Community Board’s representatives “on
outside organisations….where the proposed appointment will be of clear benefit….to the
Council”/Community Board, and various “ad hoc” committees.

Current “outside bodies” include:

- West Christchurch Citizens Advice Bureau
- Paparua Community Care Trust
- Prospect Work Trust
- Riccarton Volunteer Library
- Sir John McKenzie Children’s Library
- Street Garden Competition Committee
- Keep Christchurch Beautiful Committee
- Christchurch City Council/Selwyn District Council Water Race Committee
- Waimairi Study Awards Committee
- Christchurch Neighbourhood Week
- Awatea Variation
- Riccarton Business Association

Ad Hoc Committees:

- Liquor Licensing: to provide community input into District Licensing Agency hearings; a
committee of two is recommended, with “power to act”.

- Reserves Hearing: to hear submissions from the community on Reserve Management Plans;
recommended that all Board members be members of the hearing panel, with a quorum of
three.

In respect of the Community Funding and Riccarton Bush, the following information is provided:

- Community Funding: to consider applications from community groups for grant monies, and to
disperse monies received through the Hillary Commission and Council funds. Approved by the
Board, 21 November 2001. See clause 22.

- Riccarton Bush Trust: to represent the Board on the Trust. Christchurch City Council
appointments, being Mr D Buist and Councillor I Ganda are to 9 December 2003 (in accordance
with the Riccarton Bush Trust Act). The three Board representatives (being Mrs A Wilkie, Mrs H
Broughton, and Mr M Mora’s terms expire on 15 December 2003).

Recommendation: That the Community Board consider appointing member/s to the above listed
organisations, as well as the two ad-hoc committees.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the Officer’s recommendation be adopted.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


